
  
 

Thursday, 3pm – 3.50pm, starting 4th November 

Open to years 2,3 and 4 
  

Please contact Mrs Hosford at the school office to sign up, you will need to register in advance.  

This opportunity is offered FREE of charge. If you can make a voluntary contribution, we will be 
raising money to purchase resources for the choir. Any money left over at the end of the year will 

be donated to Friends of School. A collection pot will be left at the office. 
 

JOIN THE 
CHOIR! 

Come and sing with friends as part of 
Milborne St Andrews First School new choir. 
We’ll sing traditional songs, modern songs, 

songs from around the world and even write 
our own songs. We’ll learn all about the 

different elements of music, work as a team 
and have lots of fun! 

 

Contact Mrs Tudge with any questions 

cetudge@gmail.com 

 


